
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Brookfield Road closure November 18  
 

November 15, 2021  

Brookfield Road will be closed between Forkes Road and Netherby Road on Thursday, 
November 18, 2021. from 7 a.m. – 5 p.m. as crews work to replace a culvert at 4088 
Brookfield Road.  
 
A detour route will be placed for local traffic and emergency vehicles. Please see the 
map below for more information.  
 
Questions? Please call Public Works at 905-835-2900 x291. 
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